
 

Placing the children’s 

enjoyment at the heart 

of all we do! 

Welcome! 

Where has the first weeks of term gone?? I think 

we blinked and missed it.... 

Welcome back to you all and hello to all of the 

new parents and children, we hope you are all 

settling in well.  

The Friends of Lambley is a small group of 

parents that organise and run activities 

throughout the school year, with all money raised 

going towards much needed equipment and 

resources for the children.  

We try to keep you all up to date with the up and 

coming events via the 'Parents & Friends of 

Lambley primary school' Facebook page, on the 

noticeboard by the main school entrance and on 

our newsletter. 

 

We need you! 

We are a friendly bunch that are always trying to bring 

new events for the children to enjoy, please feel free to 

pass on any new ideas and comments onto us. New 

members are always welcome no matter how much or 

little time you have to give, every little helps. 

 

Sweet Treat Friday 

You may have already seen us but if not, we are outside 

of school every Friday at 3.30pm selling a range of 

sweets, cakes, donuts and cookies. All items are 50p. 

 

Bonus Ball Lottery 

We run a weekly bonus ball lottery using the official 

Lotto draw bonus ball, numbers are £1 per week. Rules 

and entries are posted on the parents’ Facebook page. 

 Halloween Party! 

On Friday 11th October we are holding a 

Halloween Party. We look forward to seeing the 

children dressed in their spooky costumes, to 

enjoy music, dancing and fun games. We still 

have a few tickets left is anybody wants to join us.  

Tickets are £4 to include a hot dog and 

drink. Please contact School Office 9313515 

 

Pre-loved School Uniform 

We will have a range of uniform available for you to buy 

at parents evening, we sell each item for 50p-£2 so feel 

free to take a look.  

If you do have any outgrown uniform that is still in good 

condition we are happy to take it off your hands, you 

can either hand it to one of the committee on the 

school run or leave it in the office and we will collect it. 

 

So far… 

Over the last year we have raised £7,015.15 to support all the children at Lambley! 

So far the school have spent the money on: 

School’s enterprise week, the Year 6 Leavers’ meal and ten new laptops! 


